
 

 

 

PSEG LONG ISLAND ENERGY EFFICIENCY PROGRAMS 
PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 

Announcement #: 2024-02-HPPH 
Date: 03/08/2024 

 

RE: 2024 Heat Pump Pool Heater Rebate Increase 
 

Effective April 1, 2024, PSEG Long Island will increase customer rebates for installations of Heat Pump Pool Heaters (HPPH) from 
$600 to up to $1,000. The program will continue to provide a $100 partner/dealer/installer incentive for all eligible completed 
installations.   
 

▪ Eligibility Requirements – Units must have a COP of at least 5 with a limit of one rebate per residential account every 5 

years. The HPPH Qualified Product List can be found here under Appliances + Products. 
 

The rebate of up to $1,000 only applies to HPPHs purchased and installed on or after April 1, 2024. Units purchased between 
January 1, 2024, and March 31, 2024, are subject to a rebate of $600. If a unit is purchased before April 1, 2024, but installed on 
or after April 1, 2024, it qualifies for a maximum of $600 customer rebate. 
 

If you have not enrolled as a PSEG Long Island HPPH Partner for 2024, your Projects/HPPH submittals WILL NOT BE PROCESSED 
OR APPROVED for the 2024 program. 

 

Please follow the instructions for submission to enroll and participate as a PSEG Long Island HPPH Partner for 2024: 
1. Signed 2024 Partner Agreement (PDF). 
2. Filled out 2024 Partner Application (Microsoft Excel Workbook). 
3. A copy of your Company’s IRS Form W-9. 
4. A copy of your Company’s Certificate of Liability Insurance. 

o For the Certificate of Insurance, please list the following: 
PSEG Long Island  
395 N. Service Rd, Suite 409  
Melville, NY 11747 

 

SAVE THE DATE! On Thursday, April 4th at 7:30AM, PSEG Long Island Energy Efficiency team will be hosting the 2024 Heat Pump 
Technologies and Solutions Conference at the Huntington Hilton. In hosting this first-ever conference, PSEG Long Island takes a 
powerful step toward making heat pump technologies a major part of your future.  
 

Questions or concerns with program updates should be directed to: 
Jennifer Reyes, Program Coordinator: JReyes@trccompanies.com 
Energy Efficient Products Program: EfficientProductsProgram@trccompanies.com 

 

Thank you for your continued partnership and support! 
 

Jennifer Reyes 
Program Coordinator, Energy Efficient Products 
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